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NEW YORK CITY PARALEGAL ASSOCIATION
PRO-BONO OPPORTUNITY
New York State Courts Access to Justice Program Winter Poverty Simulation


Friday, February 01, 2013
and
Friday, February 15, 2013 


12:00 PM to 5:00 PM
 
Queens County Criminal Court
 Queens, New York

Volunteers are encouraged to volunteer both days, but one day of participation is also welcomed. 

Lunch will also be served.
· Used as a team building experience for volunteers and Queens Criminal Court Personnel
· Volunteers will be assigned roles as members of family living in poverty.

· Wonderful opportunity for paralegals to network with judges, court attorneys, and court staff in a less formal setting.

· The program attempts to simulate, a month of a life of a group of families living with insufficient resources in New York

· Learn about the challenges low-income people deal with day to day, helps communities educate members about what it’s like for people with low incomes to struggle with poverty.

· The stress of constant financial hardship is only one of the significant effects of poverty on individuals and families, the pressures experienced by a lack of resources can be crushing.

· The simulated month: is comprised of four twelve minute “weeks” where families have to do things families do on a regular basis: pay bills, go to work, go to school, take care of emergencies, etc.
· Volunteers will do these things by interacting with various resources they find in their community: the grocer, the teacher, the banker, the policeman, etc. (This is where volunteers roles comes in)

· On the day of service, volunteers will be assigned a “job” as a community resource person.

· They will receive general training about the simulation, and will have an opportunity to the study the materials that will be provided by our team.

· Volunteer to remain in character as the resource role assigned.

· A debriefing period will be at the end of the simulation; volunteers will be asked for their brief comments regarding their experience with the participants. 

· Volunteer’s contributions and feedback will be very valuable; in the past participants in the program have identified the debriefing session as a highlight of their participation.  
To Register for the Poverty Simulation Please contact Probono@nyc-pa.org  to register for the training by Tuesday January 29, 2013.  Indicate whether you are a New York City Paralegal Association member or non-member, full name, cell phone number, and mailing address.  The Pro-Bono Chairperson will confirm your registration for the training, and forward you the training address.  If you have questions leave a message at 516-851-4007.
(Please also realize that when you volunteer for this pro-bono opportunity, you are also representing The New York City Paralegal Association, Inc. If you can no longer participate in the project please inform the pro-bono chairperson in a timely manner. )                       
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